

## Aldryngton School PTA

Supporting your child's education

Registered Charity: no 1026094

Dear Parents and Guardians,

I hope this message finds you well. The PTA funded a small <u>free</u> gift for each child for the 60th Anniversary. We gave out these rulers at the end of the prom and picnic. If you did not pick up a ruler, please send your child to the school office where they can collect either a 15cm ruler (Foundation and Lower school) or 30cm ruler (Middle and Upper School).

On behalf of the PTA officers, we would like to sincerely thank all parents for their continuing support in supporting raising money, match funding, leading an activity, volunteering their time at events, or helping with ground works. Your support has made a significant difference in our school community. We are incredibly grateful for your dedication and involvement.

## The next PTA events will be:

- Non-uniform Make the Rules Friday 4th July.
- Eid Fayre on Friday, 18th July. We are looking for lots of volunteers to help on this day!

For those who work for employers who allow you to use a volunteering day, why not consider booking the 18<sup>th</sup> July and help the PTA. This is what the vice-chair is doing as she works for Microsoft who allow 3 volunteering days per year.

If you can help please email: eidfayre@aldryngtonpta.com or complete the following form: https://forms.gle/CSnR3Z6pgip36VWv5

Kind regards,

**PTA Officers**